KPMG LLP, the auditor under contract having performed the audit of
the United States Mint’s Fiscal Year 2005 Financial Statements, has
withdrawn its opinion on the financial statements as a result of
subsequent discovery of material errors. Accordingly, the previously
issued independent auditors' report and management letter associated
with the financial statements have been removed from the OIG website
and Oversight.gov):

Audit of the United States Mint's Fiscal Year 2005 Financial Statements,
report number OIG-06-031, dated June 28, 2006 (RECALLED BY
AUDITORS)

Management Letter for the Fiscal Year 2005 Audit of the United States
Mint's Financial Statements, report number 0OIG-06-032, July 6, 2006
(RECALLED BY AUDITORS)



